
 

 
15 January 2024 

Gow Street at Fitzroy Ave and Punch St, Birchgrove 
 – Kerb Extension 

Dear Resident 

Inner West Council will soon be improving pedestrian safety by constructing a new 
landscaped kerb extension in Punch Street & Gow Street to allow a new footpath to be 
constructed in Punch Street & Fitzroy Avenue, Birchgrove.  

The project involves construction of new footpath on the northern side of Punch St between 
Gow St and Fitzroy Ave, reconstruction of the footpath and installation of new grass verge 
in Punch St opposite Gow St, and asphalt re-sheet of the intersection. 

Timing of work 
The works will commence on Tuesday 30 January 2024 and take approximately three 
weeks to complete (weather permitting).  

 
Reducing construction impacts 
Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

Access to properties will be maintained, however during construction, please do not park 
next to or near the works in progress. 

Enquiries  
Council’s contractor:  Andrik Constructions –  

    Paul Andrikopoulos 0409 461 544 

    Spiro Kladis 0412 317 300   

Council officer:   Christine Phillips, Project Engineer,  

    9392 5644 

    christine.phillips@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 

We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj  
Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 


